FILE #001901
October 8, 2001

4026 NW 12th Avenue
Gainesville, FL
September 15, 2001

city Of Gainesville

Block Grant Division - Station 22
PO Box 490

Gainesville, Florida

Dear Jim, =7~

This letter is to explain my absence at all and subsequent
meetings. I am in receipt of a post card which states that
inasmuch as I have served two consecutive terms, I am ineligible
to apply again at this time.

My attendance and input would serve no worthwhile purpose. I
only have slightly more than a month left.

It has been a challenging and worthwhile experience. Thanks
for all of your help over these last eight or nine years.

Yours truly,

efferson W. Jones, Jr.



